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of the physical sciences. Presenting content in such a way that students
develop the critical reasoning and problem-solving skills that are needed in
an ever-changing technological world, the authors emphasize fundamental
concepts as they progress through the five divisions of physical sciences:
physics, chemistry, astronomy, meteorology, and geology. Ideal for a non-
science major's course, topics are treated both descriptively and
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straight-forward writing, complemented with useful pedagogical tools.
Physical Science introduces basic concepts and key ideas while providing
opportunities for students to learn reasoning skills and a new way of
thinking about their environment. No prior work in science is assumed. The
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-matter -forces and motion -energy This personalized resource helps students
review and study for tests. Mark Twain Media Publishing Company specializes
in providing engaging supplemental books and decorative resources to
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educators, this product line covers a range of subjects including
mathematics, sciences, language arts, social studies, history, government,
fine arts, and character.
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knowledge of mathematics to either or both of the symbolic languages Maple
and Mathematica. The book begins by introducing the reader to symbolic
computation and how it can be applied to solve a broad range of practical
problems. Chapters cover topics that include: infinite series; complex
numbers and functions; vectors and matrices; vector analysis; tensor
analysis; ordinary differential equations; general vector spaces; Fourier
series; partial differential equations; complex variable theory; and
probability and statistics. Each important concept is clarified to students
through the use of a simple example and often an illustration. This book is
an ideal reference for upper level undergraduates in physical chemistry,
physics, engineering, and advanced/applied mathematics courses. It will also
appeal to graduate physicists, engineers and related specialties seeking to
address practical problems in physical science. Clarifies each important
concept to students through the use of a simple example and often an
illustration Provides quick-reference for students through multiple
appendices, including an overview of terms in most commonly used
applications (Mathematica, Maple) Shows how symbolic computing enables
solving a broad range of practical problems
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designed to aid in the review and practice of physical science topics.
Physical Science covers topics such as scientific measurement, force and
energy, matter, atoms and elements, magnetism, and electricity. The book
includes realistic diagrams and engaging activities to support practice in
all areas of physical science. The 100+ Series science books span grades 5
to 12. The activities in each book reinforce essential science skill
practice in the areas of life science, physical science, and earth science.
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PHYSICAL SCIENCE, 13E, International Edition is to stimulate students'
interest in and gain knowledge of the physical sciences. Presenting content
in such a way that students develop the critical reasoning and problem-
solving skills that are needed in an ever-changing technological world, the
authors emphasize fundamental concepts as they progress through the five
divisions of physical sciences: physics, chemistry, astronomy, meteorology,
and geology. Ideal for a non-science majors course, topics are treated both
descriptively and quantitatively, providing instructors the flexibility to
emphasize an approach that works best for their students.
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